
Community Promotional Fair Notification 

Dear Residents, 

We are excited to announce that our annual Community Promotional Fair will take place on 

Saturday, April 15, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM at Community Park. 

This year's fair will feature local vendors, fun activities for children, live performances, and a 

chance to connect with your neighbors and support our local businesses. 

Join us for a day of family-friendly fun, food, and festivities! Feel free to bring your friends and 

family. 

For more information, please contact us at (555) 123-4567 or email us at 

info@communityfair.org. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Community Fair Committee 


